
Dear students 

The arrangements regarding the refunding of the participant fees for the Language courses will be as 

the following in the future. 

As usual a refunding is only possible if you have passed the final exam of the course. Only completed 

courses can be refunded.  

If you want to get a participant fee refund, please send us an email at the following Email-ID 

sprachkurse@eecs.uni-kassel.de. This will lead to the fact that at the end of the semester we will 

contact you and ask you to submit following documents:  

 Completion certificate of the language course  

 An abstract of your bank statement (Kontoauszug) Or a receipt from Sprachenzentrum which 

certifies that you have paid the many in cash.  

 A copy of your registration certificate (Immatrikulationsbescheinigung) 

 Your address 

 Your bank account 

After receiving the above mentioned documents we will induce the refund of the participant fees. 

For further information regarding the refunding of the fees go to the homepage of the 

Sprachenzentrum or contact Geschäftstelle des Dekanates; Tel.: 0561 804 6328 
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